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HIGHLAND SPRING GROUP 

BLACKFORD FREIGHT FACILITY 

COMMUNITY PROGRESS UPDATE 

28/03/22 

 

Please find below a summary of the works recently undertaken at the Blackford Freight 

Facility and a two-week lookahead programme. 

 

Summary of Works Undertaken: 

• Installation of rails now complete.  

• Completion of rail welding. 

Two-Week Lookahead (28/03/22 - 11/04/22): 

• Installation of Switch & Crossing Units. 

• Installation of ballast.  

• Installation of rubber crossing point on sidings. 

Traffic management system throughout the village will continue to be monitored by the site 

team and we will continue to liaise with our material suppliers about conformance with the 

Traffic Management Plan. 

 

If you have any questions or queries about our work in Blackford, please call or email 

Highland Spring Group on 01764 660637 or email blackfordrail@highlandspringgroup.com  

All site operatives have been advised to direct queries to this phone number.                                                                

mailto:blackfordrail@highlandspringgroup.com
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Figures 1-4 – Installation of Sleepers and Rails   

 
 

 

 

 


